Weekly Update | March 24, 2023

Elizabeth G. Loboa, Ph.D. Provost and Vice President for Academic Affairs

Dear Faculty and Staff,

These weekly updates will serve as a tool to keep you informed and engaged with SMU's Academic Affairs division as, together, we work toward achieving the goals that fall within our four priority areas through 2025: 1) Academic Excellence/ *US News and World Report* top 50, 2) Road to R1: Research and Scholarly/Creative Excellence, 3) 2016 – 2025 Strategic Plan and 4) Inclusive Excellence.

If you have suggestions for what we should include in future communications, please send your ideas to this email address

undergraduate award winners <u>here</u>, and graduate student and postdoctoral scholar award winners <u>here</u>. Thank you again to the faculty judges and all who participated.

A special thank you to the Moody School and team who took the time and effort to coordinate this week of events and made it such a success. And thank you to those who came to support our colleagues and students.

Reminder: Request for Proposals – SMU/Bush Institute post-doctoral program

The Office of the Provost, 3.4 (0r)-2.9 (e)12.5 (o) \$\mathbb{Z}\$ (s)1.7 0.002 T.9 (s)- Tw ((0.002 m[Th (h)13.2 (e)-0.002 T.9 (s) two fields are considered as the constant of the provost of the provost